
 

Langley Fastball Association 
Return to Play Plan  

 

Langley Fastball Association voted as a board to adopt the 
Softball BC Return to Play plans as our own, in their 
entirety on June 10th, 2020 at our scheduled board 
meeting. 

Please read through the LFA & Softball BC Return to 
Play Guidelines Here. - https://softball.bc.ca/softball-bc-return-to-
play-guidelines-and-appendixes/ 

All documents related to our Return to Play plan are 
posted on our website, so everyone has access. 

https://langleyfastball.ca/covid-19-rtp-info/ 

With these new guidelines in place we can start to plan for 
a return to our fields. Our new season wil l look different but 
will be safe as the safety of our player and families is 
always our top priority. All plans will  be following the 
guidance given by ViaSport, Softball BC, and the Township 
of Langley. 

The Return to Play Guidelines include Innings or Phases 
that we will  be abiding by and will only be moving forward 
through once we have approval from Softball BC. There are 
no specific dates attached to any Inning.  

https://softball.bc.ca/softball-bc-return-to-play-guidelines-and-appendixes/
https://softball.bc.ca/softball-bc-return-to-play-guidelines-and-appendixes/
https://langleyfastball.ca/covid-19-rtp-info/
https://www.viasport.ca/return-sport

